
 

 

 

Warren Weekly Newsletter 

A message from our Headteachers 

First week back! 

The children have had a fantastic first full week back at 

school! They have been getting stuck into their new topics 

and have been given the opportunities to become historians, 

geographers and digital citizens – amongst many more! You 

should also receive a class newsletter and a curriculum 

overview for your child’s class today – we hope you have 

been able to see what your child is learning this half term! 

We have spent time in assemblies this week reflecting further 

on the life of Queen Elizabeth II, and we learnt about the 

proclamation of King Charles III too. We thought about the 

British Value of mutual respect within this. It was also World 

First Aid Day on Tuesday, and we learnt about how to keep 

ourselves safe. 

We also have asked the children what they would like to do 

more of at lunchtime. They told us what games and activities 

they would like to take part in, and we’ve been able to have 
outdoor reading on beanbags, giant Jenga and games of 

bowling set up over the lunch break! 

We have been working hard to make sure the school 

environment is engaging and exciting for your child. We 

would love to show you round on 29th September, when we 

are also holding a Macmillan coffee morning. We will be 

taking donations of cake and offering tea and coffee with a 

small donation to the charity on this morning. We are looking 

forward to welcoming you! 

 

 

 

Please note:  The photographs scheduled for next Monday, 

will now be taken on Monday 3rd October. 

We would also like to hear your feedback on how the start of 

this school year has gone for you and your child. We would 

appreciate you taking the time to complete this very short 

survey: https://tinyurl.com/2h45x59y  

The survey will be open until 23rd September. Your views are 

important to us. 

Thank you 

Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 

 

16th September 2022 

Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

F1:  Nathan & Tyler for settling quickly into the new term and 

showing they are ready to learn. 

F2:   Kimberley for showing good learning behaviours & 

Feeona for settling in so well. 

Y1:  Sebastian for an excellent attitude to his learning & Alore 

for excellent listening, body language and always being ready 

to learn. 

Y2:  Tyran for excellent learning behaviours & Olly for 

showing ambition in every lesson. 

Y3:  Ellie-Mae for always doing the right thing & Logan for 

working really hard and doing the right thing. 

Y4:  Julia for outstanding dedication to doing her best & 

Karan for engaging in everything he does attentively. 

Y5:  Kai for settling into Year 5 brilliantly & Demi-Leigh for 

being actively engaged in her learning from the start. 

Y6:  Lewis for incredible determination to secure his place 

value understanding & Skylar for excellent input and 

incredible Year 6 attitude. 

 

Bank Holiday – School Closure 

As a result of Queen Elizabeth II funeral being held on 

Monday 19th September, school will be closed. We will 

reopen again on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year for each child to reach is 

97%. It is important your child is coming to school everyday 

to reach this target. Here is this week’s attendance: 

F2: 95.6% 

Y1: 93.7% 

Y2: 98.2% 

Y3: 97.6% 

Y4: 98% 

Y5: 98.9% 

Y6: 95.2% 

Well done to Year 5 who have the highest attendance this 

week!  

https://tinyurl.com/2h45x59y


 

 

Warren Weekly Newsletter 

Key dates 

Date Event 

Thursday 29th Sept Macmillan coffee morning 

Friday 30th Sept RAF STEM coding day for Year 5 

and Year 6 

Monday 3rd October Individual and group photo day 

WB: 3rd October Parents evening – dates to be 

confirmed. 

October is Black History Month and it is recognised all over 

the UK as a month to celebrate the achievements of Black 

Britons in history. The theme for this month is Time for 

Change: Action Not Words. We would love to hear from any 

members of the community who would like to come into 

school or contribute to our newsletter during the month to 

share experiences of Black History. 

Please speak to Mrs Salam if you are interested. 

What we’ve been up to this week – out new outdoor 

activities at lunch! 

 

 

Other notices 

 

 

 

Batfast and Nottinghamshire County Cricket Club are working together to host an exciting Girls T20 cricket tournament during the 

October half term holidays. This is being held at Batfast HQ on Quay’s Buisness Park, Colwick using state of the art cricket 
simulators. If you are interested in taking part in an U11 league, please speak to Mrs Salam who can provide you with more 

information. 

 



 

Here is a copy of this term’s school meal menus: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


